
Richmond Elementary School 

Special Note Regarding: Richmond’s School Calendar 2020-2021 

 

Monday, September 21, 2020 

 

Dear Richmond Families,  

Our school calendar was updated in early September to reflect the Board’s approval to change 

the first day of school to August 24th at the August 13th Board of Trustees meeting.   

Richmond modified our 2020-2021 school calendar to reflect the later start date by extended the 

school year by two days in June 2021 and canceling our September 25th professional 

development in-service day. Unfortunately, our first edition of the Rebel Report included our 

calendar from early August 2020, which did not reflect these September changes. Please see an 

updated calendar on our website’s homepage.  

Therefore, Friday, September 25, 2020 is a regular school day for staff and students. There will 

be no teacher in-service that day.  

Thank you! 

 

 


